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Dear Parent/Carer,  

My Child At School 

I am writing to inform you that you should have received a link today to set up your My Child At School account. 
There is an app similar to ClassCharts that parents will be able to use which is available in the app store. If you 
haven’t received this link, please email office@magnusacademy.co.uk where we can set this up for you.  
 
We will be using My Child At School only for the cashless catering as sQuid is ceasing trading in the UK on Friday 
14th March. This has several additional features that we plan to adopt later in the year however, as this is a new 
system to the school, we need to quality assure that the additional information that features in this app is 
accurate before we begin using these features. We will be rolling out this app gradually throughout the year and 
we will keep you updated when the changes are due to take place.  
 
Until then, please continue to use ClassCharts in the way you do currently for everything else including home 
school communication.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs A Martin 
Principal  
Magnus Church of England Academy  
Diocese of Southwell and Nottingham Multi Academy Trust  
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